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The members of the District 25 Structure Committee presented the following 

proposal to this group during the May monthly meeting. 

PROPOSAL FROM District 25 Structure Committee May 7, 2024 

We propose the twenty-page Structure Manual distributed at the April 2, 2024 

District 25 meeting be accepted as guidelines to be used by District 25. 

After discussion and questions the structure manual was unanimously approved. 

Thanks to all who read the manual, presented it to their home group members 

and gave us constructive feedback.  

This will be the last report from this version of the District 25 Structure Manual 

Sub-Committee. The plan is for this to be a standing sub-committee with the main 

task to review the manual, update as needed and to have each incoming Panel 

agree to use the manual. 

 

 Respectfully submitted by the District 25 Structure Committee 

Lenny T. Chair (Sunshine), Charles W. (Vernon Park), Rick F. (Sunshine), Chris B. 

(Good News Group), John S. (Saturday Night Step) and Janet M. (Conscious 

Contact). Two additional people served on the committee; however, they needed 

to resign. Wanda H. (Briar Road Step) and Celestine W. (Wister) and Douglas R. 

(Briar Road Step) attended a few meetings. 

 

Meeting notes can be found on the District 25 website (district25aa.org) on the 

Archive page. 

Click here for the Proposed Structure Manual. 

  

http://www.district25aa.org/
http://www.district25aa.org/archived-info.html
https://nebula.wsimg.com/b99b8fdc71c87abbf193ff62f89bd679?AccessKeyId=2FC07FA4C5469C4B60FD&disposition=0&alloworigin=1


Structure Committee Report to District 25 for monthly meeting on Tuesday Jun. 4, 2024 

Submitted by Lenny. T., Chair of District 25 Structure Committee Printed on: 5/27/2024 

PLEASE consider enhancing your sobriety 
through service as a District 25 officer.  
Elections will be November 2024. 

Please consider if you are willing to stand for a district position this November. You can talk with the 

current officers about what they do, how much time it takes, etc. I especially would like to speak with 

anyone who may be interested in the Web Servant position. I would be happy to show you how to 

update the website and discuss all other tasks I am responsible for. 

Chapter 3 of the structure manual is the: “Officer eligibility, nomination and 

election” section. This process will be used in November 2024. Each GSR will be 

asked if they are willing to stand for a 2 year term for the following positions: 

1. District Committee Member (DCM) 

2. Assistant District Committee Member (ADCM) 

3. Secretary 

4. Treasurer 

5. Web Servant 

 


